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My campaigns, policy and other work

My Campaigns

Carers Awareness Working on

Met with Lorraine Bewers to discuss student feedback around accessibility around campus.

Been working in partnership with the union on what the inclusivity fund should look like and how we can
make this grand more accessible for students.

Action plan going forward:
- Lift signage and master plans accessibility
- Meeting with estates about ramps and accessibility on campus
- Working on the parent and carer student journey

Community Project (joint campaign)
Donation boxes are out in the student spaces in both Cambridge and Chelmsford.

International Support Package Working on

Recently featured in 2 international newsletters: updating students on what is happening with the brexit
policy and keeping them up-to-date with what has been happened in the students union.

Analysed and reviewed the survey following the international games nights games from this, created
an article that was embedded within international newsletter and launched onto the website.

Been gathering feedback from different departments within the students’ union on what they have
stopped, started or developed to enhance support for our international and EU students. This will all be
put together into a video that is going to be filmed next month!

Other relevant updates

Disabled Students Conference (DSC)
I recently attended DSC as a first time delegate where | voted on libration motions and elected the new
DSO and NEC 2nd place as well as Steering committee.

Policy update
Since my policy passed, | have written an article on what happens next!

Other academic support
- Working on constructing a new induction programme within the faculty
- Lobbying the faculty to change their feedback policy on “reading formal drafts before
submissions”




